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U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs Gainesville-N.FL/S.GA VA HCS

Veterans Health Administration 1601 S.W. Archer Road
Yolmiary St Gainesville, FL 32608-1135
October 30, 2019 In Reply Refer To: 573/135

Disabled American Veterans - St. Augustine Chapter 6
620 Queen Rd
St. Augustine, FL 32086

Dear Members of DAV Chapter 6:

On behalf of North Florida/South Georgia Veterans Health System patients and staff, we would like to
extend our appreciation to you for your donation of Ford transit wagon for the Veterans Transportation
Network. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service
they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more
bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for
our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

) i
U UK MO
Nicky Adams,

Chief, Voluntary Service

VSS # 2501337

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any
goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."
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